
Curb Side Spring Clean-up 

Saturday, May 14, 2016 

Curb Side Spring Clean-up:  Residents of the City will be able to start 

placing items at the curb in front of THEIR address on Saturday, May 7th and 

will be able to do so the following week up through Friday night May 13th.  

Nothing should be placed at the curb any later than 6:00 a.m. on Saturday, May 

14th (the day of the pick-up).  The City Administration is trying to accommodate 

those residents who do not have the proper transportation to a central location 

and by also possibly encouraging neighbors to help neighbors.  

The Following items are not accepted: 

Ashes 
Batteries 
Burning Barrels 
Compost (grass & leaves) 
Concrete/bricks 
Hazardous Waste 
Household garbage (i.e. Food and other materials that can be put out 
weekly) 
Items Containing Freon (refrigerators, air conditioners, dehumidifiers, & 
freezers) 
Liquids (paint, oil, gas, etc.) 
Tires 
Tree Stumps 
 

 


